
1230 South College St.     P.O. Box 715     Winchester, Tennessee 37398 

Regular Assembly Times 
Sunday AM Worship   9 AM 

Sunday Bible Classes  10:15 AM 

Sunday PM Worship           not meeting 

Wednesday Night Classes 7 PM 

 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday, 8 AM-3 PM 

Our Elders, Deacons, and  

Areas of Ministry... 
 

Involvement 

Administration 

Audio/Visual 

Building & Grounds 

Elders: John Kelley, Frank Lynch 

Deacons: Jason Bradford, Tony Harrison, 

   Joel Slayton, David Wilkerson 
 

Outreach & Missions 

Benevolence 

Senior Saints 

Elders: Kevin Caroland, Oren Huffman 

Deacons: David Cowan, Brooks Lynch, 

   Bo Rivers, Dan Walker,   

   Troy Wells 
 

Spiritual Growth 

Youth Ministry 

WCA Events 

Elders: Greg Heatherly, T. Simmons 

Deacons: Kyle Ashby, Kerry Chasteen, 

        Brian Garland, Tommy   

   Toombs 
 

Nov. Elder-In-Charge: Oren Huffman 

Nov. Deacon-In-Charge: Brooks Lynch 

 

 

Our Ministry Staff… 
  

Minister    

 Joseph Horton 

 jhorton16@hotmail.com 
 

Youth Minister  

 Alex Courington 

 alexcourington@gmail.com 
 

Secretary    

 Caycee Roberts 

     winchesterchurchofchrist@gmail.com 

 

 

Mission Works We Support… 
 

 Adam & Melanie Barr  Scotland 

 Brad & Melinda Harrub  Stateside 

 Keith & Sandra Parker  Stateside 

 Randy & Kathy Short  Brazil 

 World Christian Broadcasting 

Welcome to Worship!     November 8, 2020    
Today’s Sermon:     Here We Are But Straying Pilgrims | 1 Pet. 2:11-12 

    

Joe’s Jots 

Family Fun Day is TODAY! All 

families with children in elemen-

tary school and down are invited 

to stay after Sunday school for 

lunch, a devotional, and some 

games! Food will be provided. 

 

 

Guest Speaker Sunday. Next Sunday, November 

15, we are excited to welcome Bill Watkins as our 

guest speaker. Bill preaches for the Crieve Hall 

Church of Christ in Nashville. He will preach for us 

in the 9 AM worship hour and teach our adult Bible 

class at 10 AM. Please join us! 

 

 

Stop and Sing. Next Sunday, November 15, we’ll be visiting some of 

our members’ homes for Stop 

and Sing, Round 2! Those who 

were involved in the first round 

will tell you how uplifting it was. 

Meet at the building at 2:30 PM 

as we bring some encouragement 

to our home-bound folks. 

 

 

Wednesday Nights. We have only two 

sessions left in our Wednesday adult 

series, “Living a Life That Matters.” Chil-

dren’s classes continue to meet in their 

regular rooms and our youth group is 

meeting in the fellowship room. The 

adult class meets in the auditorium and 

is streamed to overflow rooms. Here are 

the final sessions: 

 

 November 11  Living Wisely    Howard Kirksey 

 November 18  Living Generously   Joseph Horton 



Stay In Touch 
Phone: 931.967.1441 

Fax: 931.967.3804 

On the Web: 

www.winchesterchurchofchrist.com 

On Facebook: winchurchofchrist 

Find us on YouTube as well! 

 
 

Church Family Calendar 

Living a Life That Matters 

Wednesday Adult Series @ 7 PM 

 Continues Through November 18 

 

Family Fun Day 

 TODAY! 

 See front page for details! 

 

WYG Bonfire Devotional 

 This Saturday, November 14 

 See next column for details! 

 

Guest Speaker Sunday 

 Next Sunday, November 15 

 Bill Watkins from the Crieve Hall 

 church in Nashville will join us! 

 

Stop and Sing, Round 2 

 Next Sunday, November 15 

 Meet at the building at 2:30 PM! 

 

Thanksgiving Eve Family Night 

 Wednesday, November 25 

 NO ACTIVITIES at the building, but 

 a family devotional will be posted 

 on Facebook & YouTube 

 

Church Office Closed 

 November 25-27 

 

 

By the Numbers 
For the Week of 11/1/20 

In-Person Attendance 

AM Worship.........................................269 

Bible Class.......................................... 219 

PM Worship..........................................NA 

Wednesday..........................................135 

 

Contribution  

Weekly Budget..............................$13,154 

Contribution..................................$10,759 

YTD Weekly Average.....................$12,343 

Coins Collected for WCA……….………….$18 

 

COVID-19 Announcement 
If you have been exposed to or test-

ed positive for COVID-19, please let 

one of the elders or ministers know. 

We want to ensure we’re doing   

everything we can to care for all our 

members here. Thank you! 

 

 

Sunday Worship Details 
We continue to have socially-

distanced seating on Sundays.   

Ushers will help fill in vacant spots 

before sending folks to overflow 

seating in the gym. Room 214 is 

available for families with young 

children. Room 216 is an overflow 

room where masks are required. 

 

The Sunday sermon will continue to 

be posted to YouTube, Facebook, 

and our website on Sunday after-

noons at 4 PM. Sermons air on 

WCDT every Sunday at 10 AM. 

 

 

Card Shower 
Let’s shower Granny Anne Simmons 

with cards of encouragement as she 

recovers from a broken hip. She 

would appreciate your prayers and 

cards! Send cards to: 

 

Life Care Center 

Anne Simmons Room 115A 

1715 North Jackson St. 

Tullahoma, TN 37388 

 
 

Youth & Family Ministry 
Prayer Breakfast for high school 

students is on Wednesday at 7 AM! 

Come early for extra visiting! The 

bus will leave at 7:30 for FCHS. 

 

Bonfire Devotional. Set your calen-

dar for this Saturday, November 

14th! We’ll be having a bonfire   

devotional at Dustin and Ashley   

Patterson’s home. 

Sympathy 
We extend sympathy to Gaye     

Martin on the passing of her moth-

er, Sadie Rice, at the age of 100. 

Graveside services were held on 

Saturday in North Carolina. 

 
We also extend sympathy to Tony 

Harrison on the loss of his niece, 

Randi Hillin. 

 

Note From Keith Parker 
Brothers and Sisters 

 October took me to Smithville, 

TN (for a meeting), Hermitage 

Springs, TN (Sunday only), Camden, 

TN (Sunday only), and Conyers, GA 

(Saturday and Sunday event). There 

were 10 responses for prayer. I was 

scheduled to preach in a meeting 

this coming Sunday in Kentucky, 

but it was cancelled just a few 

minutes ago. Different times and 

difficult times. Pray for me. So 

grateful for your support and glad 

to be partners with you in the gos-

pel of Christ. May souls be won and 

may the Lord be glorified. Thank 

you for your love.  

        Keith Parker 
 

 

Congratulations 
Congratulations to Betty Fraley on 

the birth of her first great-

grandchildren. William McKinney 

and Elizabeth Clayton Rainey were 

born last week! Proud grandparents 

are Beri & Kelley Fraley. 

 

Bible Class Locations 
Here are locations for kids & teens 

classes on Sunday mornings & 

Wednesday nights: 

 

 Cradle Roll   Room 207 

 2s & 3s                  Room 204 

 Pre K & K   Room 202  

 1st     Room 203 

 2nd     Room 101 

 3rd     Room 103 

 4th & 5th   Room 107 

 Middle & High   Fellowship Rm 


